
 
MEDPLAYA HOTEL RIO PARK- ROOM REFURBISHMENTS.               
 
We are very pleased to confirm that Med Playa will be further enhancing the facilities and features available at the Hotel 
Rio Park by completely refurbishing the top 2 floors of the Hotel.  Three floors will be closed off from customers use 
during this period to assist with minimising the inconvenience. 
 
 We are creating 4 Club Junior Suites on each floor and upgrading our Standard rooms so there will be Superior and 
Superior Club rooms available.  
Here are some images of how the new rooms will look: 
 

            
 

        
 
 
The works will take place from 01.02.2017 until 08.04.2017 
The hours of work will be 8am-8pm Mondays to Sundays. 
  
The heaviest part of the work will take place in the initial month, due to having to restructure the layouts of the rooms. 
 
Throughout the entire period of work all Medplaya customers will be allocated to rooms from floors 9 to 1.  The work 
will be carried out on floors 11 and 12 and we shall also be closing of floor 10 to restrict noise. 
 
All services and facilities at the Rio Park will continue as normal and are unaffected by the new project. As always, our 
staff at the hotel will do everything they can to make sure you have an excellent stay with us.  
  
We hope you will agree that the refurbished rooms is an exciting new project for the Medplaya Hotel Rio Park and will 
provide another level of comfort for customers.  
We look forward to welcoming you to the Rio Park in the near future. 
 


